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April 11, 2021 

 

 

Dear Residents and Staff of Roselani Place, 

 

 

Despite our best efforts to mitigate this virus, unfortunately, today we had 1 staff member that has tested positive 

during routine surveillance testing.  This staff member is asymptomatic, is isolating at home, and is fully vaccinated.  

Staff and residents have been contact traced and were notified immediately upon positive testing results of the staff 

member. Under the advisement of the Maui Health District Office, Dr. Lorrin Pang MD, Public Health & General 

Preventive Medicine Specialist and Takako Nakaaki, Epidemiological Specialist, and out of an abundance of 

caution, we will resume testing today of all residents and staff with the assistance of our Maui Health District Office. 

Staff will be tested every 3-4 days and residents every 5 days.     

We aim to be proactive in our approach to quarantine and restrict visitors as a result. We ask that family members 

and visitors please refrain from visiting Roselani Place. This will continue until such time as all residents and staff 

test negative and spend 14 days restricted from contact with others; under the advisement from the Department of 

Health.  

 

Video chat services will be provided if you would like to speak with your loved one. Please contact our Activity 

Department at Roselani Place to arrange this service. 

 

We will provide updates every week as the situation progresses, and appreciate your understanding of this 

unfortunate situation. 

 

All inquiries on this topic should be directed to the General Manager, Faith Gianan.  Faith@roselaniplace.com  or 

808-871-7720. 

 

Thank you for all your support in our efforts to provide care for our Kupuna. 

 

Best regards, 

Karl  Drucks 
Karl Drucks 

Management Representative 
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